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From: Christine Krill [krill@consolidated.net]
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 1:57 PM
To: IRRC

Subject: Keystone Exams

As a parent with 3 children in the Pine Richland School District, I oppose the implementation of the Keystone
Exams. State mandated graduation exams are not an appropriate use of our tax dollars. The economic impact
and true cost to tax payers at both the state and local level has not yet been

determined. More money will be spent with no proof of necessity.

An additional test at graduation is too late to correct a missed opportunity at guiding proficiency in core
curriculum. Simpy put, our school districts and students will not benefit from the Keystone Exams.

Thank you,
Christine Krill




